
Reminder E-mail 

Hello Again Valued Automated Export System (AES) Participant:

This is a reminder that you still have time to voice your opinion on the AES customer 
support tools and services via the 2012 Survey of Support Services to the U.S. Census 
Bureau’s Automated System (AES). If you have already submitted a response to our 
survey, we thank you for your participation. If you are not actively involved in filing to the
AES, please forward this message to the appropriate person(s) in your company. 

If you have not had an opportunity to let us know how we can better meet your filing 
needs by responding to our survey, there is still time to do so. Please take a few 
moments to complete our survey, which is still available for a limited amount of time. 
Your feedback could inspire action. We appreciate your time and value your feedback. 
Please click on the link below to begin the survey. 

https://questionweb.com/XXXXX

Best Regards,

Paul Newman

Chief, Automated Export System Branch

Call Center: (800) 549-0595, Option 1

Email: FTD2012Survey@census.gov


